
November 10, 2016 

Mayor Todd Webster 
PO Box 40 
Kyle, Texas 78640 

Dear Mayor Webster: 

I hereby tender my retirement/resignation as the Director of the Kyle Housing Authority effective 
December 31, 2016. 

I have enjoyed my 32 years at the housing authority, but it is time for me to move on and spend more 
time with my husband, who has been ill for the past six years. 

Sincerely, 

Vickie Simpson 
Director 

cc: Mr. Jerry Hendrix 
City of Kyle 
Chief of Staff 


